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November 16, 2021 
 
 
 

RE:  Center Street Softball Field Drainage Work 
 
 
Dear Resident:  
 
Please be advised that the Town of Medway DPW and Contractor, Bowdish Excavation, will be starting 
work on the Center Street Softball Field on Monday, November 29th.  There will be some activity prior to 
that date and to help complete the project in a timely manner, we have approved Saturday construction 
(not before 8am on Saturdays).   
 
During the construction you may notice an increase in traffic on your street.  We appreciate your patience 
as they work to get the job completed.  Please note that this schedule is weather dependent and may 
change. 
  
If you have questions or wish to report a problem, please call the Department of Public Works at 508-
533-3275.  
 
 
Thank you again for your patience and consideration while this work is conducted.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

Peter Pelletier 
 
Peter Pelletier  
Deputy Director 
 


